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Newsletter 24th February 2023   
 

Flourishing Together, in the love of God, to live life in all its fullness.  

 
Headteacher update  

 

It has been a wonderfully, sunny end to the week and we have all enjoyed more time outside. Let’s hope this 
continues. 

The children have continued to flourish this week; 

EYFS have been exploring different movements in dance and the Year 1 children have been very keen to share 
what they have been learning about Martin Luther King Jr and segregation. Blossom class have also had a visi-
tor from “Toddle up and sign” to support the children in their hook for their writing topic. The children experi-
enced the story, ‘We’re going on a Bear Hunt’ in sign language and loved it! 

Willow class have had a real shock this morning when they arrived into the class room – the chairs had gone on 
STRIKE and the children all had to start their learning without the chairs. They children also received a message 
from the chairs to hook them into their writing unit. 

Birch class have completed some performance poetry and have a truly amazing job of a choral reading of 
‘Heard it on the Playground’ They used their voices in different ways to share the information from the poem. 
Well done everyone in Birch class – we are very proud of you all. Great teamwork. 

Oak class have been looking at the geography of the UK and matching different locations to the different areas 
in preparation to making comparisons with another country. They have produced some very informative post-
ers which share their knowledge of UK geography. 

Our first Ash Wednesday service at St Thomas’ was very special, our children and families had the opportunity 
to experience the significance of Ash Wednesday and to receive ashes. The children learnt all about how the 
ash is made, why it is important and what it symbolises. I would like to take this opportunity to thank our par-
ents and carers for joining us. The Faith Squad have met with Revd. Helen to plan out our Easter Service, they 
are very excited to be leading this worship. We hope that parents can join us for this on Thursday 30th March 
at 9.30am. We would love to see you there. 

Have a wonderful weekend and may the sun contin-
ue to shine on us all. 

 

Orla Gibbons 

 

Headteacher  
 
 
 



 

NOTICES 

What’s happening next……  
reminder of dates for your diary over the next two weeks 
 
24th Feb Birch Class Swimming Lessons begin 
 
27th Feb World Book Day activities throughout the week 
 
1st Mar National Offer Day for Secondary Schools 
 
2nd Mar World Book Day—Dress up as your favourite Fairy tale Character/Non uniform 
  Closing date for World Book Day Mask Competition entries 
 
28th Feb Start of Fairtrade Fortnight—plans to be revealed shortly (I think it involves chocolate) 
 
8th Mar Willow Class Assembly, St Thomas Church @ 2:30pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
** Each time a newsletter is sent out there will also be the Whole School Parents Planner sent out with updates in yellow ** 

PE Days 

Blossom— Tuesday and Friday  

Willow—Wednesday and Friday  

Birch— Tuesday and Friday (swimming) 

(Friday school uniform with swimming kit in bag) 

Oak—Wednesday and Thursday 

Children to come in full PE kit on their PE day 

School Library Visits  

Library Opening Times— Please come and visit our 

wonderfully stocked library, there is an adult on hand 

to support.  

Monday— 3.20 to 3.35  

Wednesday — 3.20 to 3.35  

Thursday — 3.20 to 3.35  

 

 

 

 

 

The Cake Sale was a huge success! A BIG Thank you to everyone involved from the organising, baking 

and even down to the eating! The total funds raised were £196 which has really supported us with fund-

ing our Young Voices Trip. A Huge Thank you to everybody 

 



 

Bobbins  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bobbins Notices  
 

Please book in via the School Comms app.  
If you have any queries or questions in regards to Bobbins, please contact the 
team using the Bobbins email address directly.  
 
When collecting from Bobbins please call the Bobbins mobile 07547 196821 
 

bobbins@sutton-in-cravencofe.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day changes lives through a love of books and shared reading. Their mission is to promote 
reading for pleasure because as we know, it is the single biggest indicator of a child’s future success.  

We are proud that Sutton CE is a reading school and this year, we felt one day of celebration just wasn’t 
enough. This year, we are celebrating World book day all week long with a range of exciting activities! 

Children’s Storyteller Beth Guiver—Monday 28th February 

Author visit Elizabeth Green—Tuesday 29th February 

Fairy tale bonanza! - Thursday 2nd March 

Creating Fantasy Stories workshop with author Sally Doherty—Friday 3rd March 

Competition Time 

Book character mask competition 
 
This year, for a fun home challenge, we would like children to create a mask of their favour-
ite character. There will be prizes for the top three entries and the deadline is the big day, 
Thursday 2nd March.  
 
Entries with consent will be shared on our school website and Face-
book page.  
 
Be as creative as you like 
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